
Learning Focus
This week in school has been a History focus, and it’s been wonderful to

see our William Stockton children from Nursery to Year 6 diving into
historical learning! They’ve been actively exploring primary and

secondary sources, and their use of historical language has been superb.
In Nursery, the focus has been on sequencing events they've witnessed,
particularly from their recent experience with butterflies. Reception is

gearing up to learn about dinosaurs, sparking much excitement!
Year 1 has been exploring Victorian holidays, identifying elements like

the promenade, pier, and arcade. Year 2 has considered whether Sir
Francis Drake was an explorer or a pirate, thoughtfully evaluating

evidence.
Year 3/4 studied both William the Conqueror and King John,

interpreting evidence about his reputation. Lastly, Year 5/6 focused on
propaganda from the World Wars, discussing its potential effects on

modern-day enlistment. What a fantastic week of historical exploration!

Dates
Thursday 19  June - Y6 Snap trap productionth

Friday 20  June - Reception assembly 2:30th

Monday 23  June 9:15 - Reception Sports Dayrd

Monday 23  June 10:30 - KS1 Sports Dayrd

Monday 23  June 1:30 - Nursery Sports Dayrd

Tuesday 24  June 9:30 - KS2 Sports Dayth

Thursday 26  June - Y1 trip to Chester Zooth

Thursday 3  July - Summer Fairrd

Tuesday 8  July - Y6 @ Primary Collegeth

Tuesday 22  July 10am - Y6 Leavers’ assemblynd

Number Smart Minnie E 1H

Self Smart David A RD

Body Smart Sonia and Sophia N  5M

Nature Smart Lettie H-M 5/6C

People Smart Phoenix G Nursery

Music Smart Maya-Jo G 2D

Word Smart Annabelle C 3/4M

Smart Learner Toluwanimi (Nimi) L 6F

Class Percentage

RD 90%

2D 99%

3B 98%

5M 98%

Walking around the school this week, I've been so
pleased to see just how ready the children are to

move on to their next stage of learning. Whether it’s
transitioning to high school, progressing from

Nursery to Reception, or moving up to the next class,
their growth is truly remarkable. The maturity

they’re displaying is astounding, and I can honestly
say that every child is well-prepared for the next

adventure in their education. It’s such a joy to witness
their development, and I am excited to see where

their journeys will take them next! Keep up the
fantastic work, everyone!

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 3
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Freddie W 3B

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Parents and Carers, for everybody’s safety, please make sure that
you do not block the disabled car parking spaces. Park in a

designated bay, even when dropping your children off.

William Stockton Weekly

 RespectfulReady

SMART Awards

Safe

Apologies, there is a slight

change to the time for

Reception’s Assembly to

parents.  It is on Friday 20

June at 2:30

th

 Sports’ Days See below for the dates andtimes.  
We hope that you can join us!




